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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Council Members, Anne Arundel County Council 

 

From:  Kelly Phillips Kenney, Supervising County Attorney /s/ 

 

Via:  Gregory J. Swain, County Attorney    /s/ 

 

Date:  January 3, 2022 

 

Subject: Bill No. 4-22, Finance, Taxation, and Budget – Capital Budget and Capital Program 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Legislative Summary 

 

 This summary was prepared by the Anne Arundel County Office of Law for use by 

members of the Anne Arundel County Council during consideration of Bill No. 4-22. The 

summary is intended to explain the purposes and legal effects of the Bill. 

 

 Background.  Section 4-11-102(c) of the County Code requires certain information be 

provided in the proposed capital budget and capital program for each fiscal year.  Subsection (c)(4) 

requires “a map, if applicable, including a reference to a page number in the Alexandria Drafting 

Company (ADC) Map Book for Anne Arundel County.” The ADC no longer exists. 

 

 Purpose.  The main purpose of the Bill is to remove the obsolete reference in § 4-11-

104(c)(4) to the ADC. The new language now would require the information provided include a 

“map or location reference, if applicable”.  

 

 Section 2 provides that the Ordinance shall take effect 45 days from the date it becomes 

law. 

 

 The Office of Law is available to answer any additional questions regarding this Bill.   

 

 Thank you very much. 
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cc: Honorable Steuart Pittman, County Executive 

 Matthew Power, Chief Administrative Officer 

 Dr. Kai Boggess-de Bruin, Chief of Staff 

 Peter Baron, Legislative Liaison 

 Chris Trumbauer, Budget Officer 

 Karin McQuade, Finance Officer 

 Naomi McAllister, Budget Office 

 


